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Dear Colleagues,

We are pleased that the April 2012 issue of the Cumhuriyet Dental Journal was published.
Thank you very much to all authors and reviewers for their contributions.

Our journal is now indexed in Scopus and under evaluation in PubMed. We know that this
is only the beginning and we hope that our journal will be indexed in expanded science
citation index in the coming months. I wanted to share with you the results of the Scopus
assessment for our title below.

Overall, we were impressed by your journal. Your articles are of good quality, your have
an impressive editorial board and your homepage is very good. We commend you on having
an ethics statement for authors. A major problem is that your journal is not cited in the
literature. Perhaps this is because you are not covered by enough indexing services. In
conclusion, we congratulate you and wish you continued success.

Thus, become a widely distributed journal worldwide; please cite CDJ in your papers.

I would also like to once again express my personal gratitude to all authors and editorial

board members for their valuable contributions.

Hope to meet in the next issue.

Prof. Dr. Ali Kemal Ozdemir

Editor-in-Chief

Cumbhuriyet Dental Journal
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